
April 25 – Steering Committee Meeting  
 
Vimalachandran confirmed he will send a Terms of Reference for the committee by end of the 
week.  
 
Vimalachandran confirmed that the online public consultation tool was still being worked on 
and would have a new update within a week.  
 
Ramachandran will provide an update of his research work on the government model at the 
next meeting.  
 
A meeting with the Mayor’s Office and City staff to look at possible locations in the city is 
scheduled for April 26. Priorities for this meeting was discussed.  
 
Meetings with the provincial government are pending.  
 


